
Additional Reporting requirement to be added to HB 3441-A7: 
 
On or before February 1 of each calendar year, report to the Legislative Assembly 
in the manner required by ORS 192.245, and to the State Fish and Wildlife 
Director and the State Fish and Wildlife Commission, regarding the findings of 
research projects carried out by the Oregon Hatchery Research Center and any 
recommendations regarding current hatchery management practices based on the 
research projects. 


